
 

 

 

                        
                            

          Telephone  
 

 

13th January 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I would like to remind you that you should not park on the double yellow lines outside 

of the school.   

 

As well as being prohibited, it makes it very difficult for children to cross the road 

safely to get into school. 

 

Please bear in mind, the older children that walk to school without an adult may need 

to cross in front of the school, and need to be able to do so as safely as possible. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

M Sheehan 

Headteacher 

 

 

Extract from Rule 238 of the Highway Code 

You MUST NOT wait or park on yellow lines.  Double yellow lines indicate a prohibition of waiting at any 

time.  

You MUST NOT wait or park, or stop to set down and pick up passengers, on school entrance markings. 
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